A Helping Hand

By Arman Badiei

In the month of December Medea Creek Middle School has been a pat of 3
life-changing programs for some people. All 3 of these programs have had fairly
good results.

The first of these programs was the sandy relief effort, which is helping
people back east to recover.

For the Sandy relief effort Medea Creek Middle School will be hosting a talent
show on January 31. All the proceeds fro the event will go to helping the family’s on
the east coast that were affected by hurricane sandy. Also the school is collecting
schools supplies for schools that were affected in in hurricane sandy.

The second program is Toys for Tots. Toys for Tots is a non-profit
organization that has people donate toys at their local toy-donating center. The toys
are then picked up and given out to families in need by U.S. marines.

For the Toys for Tots program Medea Creek Middle School collected
unwrapped toys. Medea Creek Middle School staff and students donated 2-3 big
collection boxes of toys. The Marine core picked up the toys from Medea Creek
Middle School on December 7t 2012. “The number of toys collected this year was
very low compared to last year,” says schoolteacher Mr. White.

The third organization is Santa Comes to Agoura. Santa Comes to Agoura is
an organization where people donate cans of soup to a local school or business that

is a part of the organization. Santa Comes to Agoura representatives then come and



collect the cans of soup. The cans are then distributed to needy peoples/families in
Agoura and neighboring cities.

For Santa Comes to Agoura, Medea Creek Middle School collected cans of
soup for families in need. The number of cans collected was fairly low compared to
last year. All the soup was sent to families in need in Agoura and neighboring
communities.

All the programs that Medea Creek Middle School did are a huge “Helping
Hand.”
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